
                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

10/09/19 

 

Dear Parents /Carers 

 

As you know by now, our school has started a Traffic Committee. 

This is  a group of committed students and adults who want to make 

the roads around school safer. We put ourselves forward to monitor 

the traffic on a weekly basis and to meet to discuss ideas. 

We try to stop people parking on the yellow zig zags around our 

school. We do this to help you and your children safely cross the 

busy roads. We can’t be everywhere but there are two main  places 

that we’re trying to improve: the bottom of Cambridge Way and the 

top of Bell Lane.  

We hope that some more parents take note of our efforts and try 

even harder to avoid the yellow zig zag’s..    

 

Yours sincerely   

 

Alice & Alisha & Darcey 

 

Traffic Committee Reps 

                   

                                           

 


